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Ms. Billie Pirner Garde, Director

Citizens Clinic
Government Accountability Project
Institute for Policy Studies
1901 Que Street, NW IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009 TO F01A-84-424

Dear Ms. Garde:

This is in further response to your letter of May 22, 1984, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all documents compiled
in the course of inspections / investigations conducted by Region II into
allegations of violations of the Atomic Energy Reorganization Act, as amended,
regarding Duke Power Company.

The following document is being placed in the NRC's Public Document Room:

11/1/83 Memo for Chairman Palladino from Ben B. Hayes
re: Notification of opening of 01 Investigations, with
attached Investigation Status Record (2 pages).

The search for and review of addition'tl documents subject to your request have
not been completed. As soon as the search and review have been completed, we
will contact you.

Sin erely, ;

|'/ -.W
\

J.' M. Felton, Director- ,

Division of Rules and Records'

Office of Administration
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